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Uganda welcomes the delegation of Libya and thanks them for remaining engaged with the UPR mechanism. We acknowledge the security challenges that the country has faced during this review period and commend the government for the policy and legislative measures adopted to promote the protection of human rights. 
We encourage the government to continue its efforts to pursue a peaceful resolution of the security situation in the country. In addition we urge the government to undertake long term and sustained interventions in all sectors to achieve full social and economic recovery. 
We are concerned that limited progress has been made in the protection of the rights of migrant workers and asylum seekers, the continued reports of human trafficking, including the unfortunate loss of lives at sea, are indicative of the challenges that remain in this regard.

We recommend to the government to:
1. Put in place stronger mechanisms to prevent human trafficking and support the victims of human trafficking.
2. Establish mechanisms to support and rehabilitate children caught up in armed conflict.
 
 We wish Libya a successful review. I thank you.









